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NNABA SEEKS RECOMMENDATIONS FOR APPOINTMENTS  
FOR CALIFORNIA GOVERNOR EDMUND G. BROWN JR.  

 
The National Native American Bar Association (NNABA) is seeking 
recommendations for appointments for both full-time and part-time positions by 
California Governor Edmund G. Brown Jr. I encourage you all to spread this 
message to your networks in search of qualified candidates.  

Governor Brown has made improving diversity and inclusion in the gubernatorial 
appointments process a hallmark of his administration, and NNABA applauds 
Governor Brown in his efforts. Governor Brown has received out to NNABA to 
solicit recommendations for qualified Native American lawyers living in California 
who would like to be appointed to either part-time boards or commissions or 
full-time attorney positions in the state government.  For the full-time positions, 
persons must be willing to relocate to Sacramento, and private-sector experience 
is highly favored.   

There is an immediate need for a lawyer interested in serving on the Uniform 
Law Commission for California.  For the Uniform Law Commission appointment, 
experience in legislative affairs is a plus.  

If you would like to be recommended, please send a detailed resume to NNABA 
President Mary Smith at marysmith828@hotmail.com by November 19, 2014, 
and please indicate what type of position in which you are interested.   

For more information contact 480-727-0420 or visit www.nativeamericanbar.org.  

  

 

 

http://nativeamericanbar.org/
mailto:marysmith828@hotmail.com
http://nativeamericanbar.org/


 

  
 

 

http://nativeamericanbar.org/

